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    For additional information contact the  
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Community Relations Division at (562) 570-7215 

 
                               Wednesday  
               May 21, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. 
      
                        Long Beach Water Department  
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Mailing Address: 
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Crime Prevention Unit 
400 West Broadway 

Long Beach, CA 90802 

www.longbeach.gov/police 
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Fax: 562-570-7040 

 

 
What do we do when our eight-year-old child knows more than we 

do about cyberspace?  How do we guide our children safely 
through this new world and how do we set the rules when we don’t 

even understand the risks? The childproof locks, seatbelts and 
helmets we use to help keep them safe in everyday life won’t  

protect them in cyberspace.  The internet is a wondrous tool that  
exposes our children to new ideas, cultures, and people, but it also 

exposes them to dangers.  
 

Please join Sergeant Steve Wolf from the Irvine Police 
 Department for an informative evening and learn what you can do 
to protect your children from internet dangers. Sergeant Wolf will 

discuss topics such as computer safety, MySpace, and Facebook. 
    

Our monthly Community Crime Prevention Meetings are hosted by 
the Long Beach Police Department’s Crime Prevention Unit.   

They are open to everyone in the community.    
Please bring your friends and neighbors! 

 


